
 
 
 

TRUTH IN TAXATION HEARING, BUDGET HEARING, AND SPECIAL MEETING OF THE  
COCONINO COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the Board members and the general public that the Coconino 
County Community College District Governing Board will hold a Truth in Taxation Hearing open to the public on 
Wednesday, May 21, 2025 at 5:00 pm in the Lone Tree Board Room, 2800 S. Lone Tree Rd., Flagstaff, AZ 86005 for the 
purpose of a Truth in Taxation Hearing and a Budget Hearing to present the budget for consideration by the residents and 
taxpayers of the District.  The Hearings will be followed by a Special Meeting to adopt the proposed budget.  The meeting 
location will be open to the public at 4:45 p.m. at the latest. 
 
 

 
 

 

TRUTH IN TAXATION HEARING 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
2. ADOPTION OF AGENDA 
3. PRESENTATION OF THE PROPOSED PRIMARY PROPERTY TAX INCREASE 
4. CALL TO THE PUBLIC 
5. ADOPTION OF PROPOSED PRIMARY PROPERTY TAX INCREASE – ROLL CALL VOTE 
6. ADJOURNMENT 
 

BUDGET HEARING 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
2. ADOPTION OF AGENDA 
3. PRESENTATION OF PROPOSED 2025-2026 BUDGET FOR CONSIDERATION BY THE RESIDENTS AND TAXPAYERS OF THE 

DISTRICT  
4. CALL TO THE PUBLIC 
5. ADJOURNMENT 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
2. ADOPTION OF AGENDA 
3. ADOPTION OF 2025-2026 BUDGET 
4. ADJOURNMENT 

 
District Governing Board members may attend meetings “in person or by technological devices” pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-
431(4)(a).  The public is invited to check for addenda, which may be posted up to 24 hours prior to the meeting.  Anyone 
needing reasonable accommodations (due to a disability) to attend this event or materials published in an alternate format 
may contact the Office of the President at (928) 226-4217 or president@coconino.edu at least 72 hours in advance of the 
meeting. 
 
I, Kirsten Mead, certify that this notice of public meeting was prepared pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02 and was posted on the 19th day of May 2025 at 3:00 PM. 
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